
From:      "Allan and Angela Wright and Fraser" <angandallan@gmail.com>
Sent:       Mon, 30 May 2022 11:42:56 +1000
To:                        "Information Management" <hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au>
Subject:                Rezone of our property 22 Lords Rd Pelverata.

Attn General Manager 
Jason Browne
Huon Valley Council.

This email is in response to your councils proposed rezoning of our property at 22 Lords Rd 
Pelverata. Owned by us, Allan Wright and Angela Fraser. 
We only received a letter from council last week regarding this change of zone. It doesn't tell us 
anything about what changes are being forced upon us. The change from Environmental Living 
to Landscape Conservation mentioned in the letter leaves us in the dark. What is the purpose of 
this? What does it mean?
We have 6 acres of which is around 60 % pasture 40 % bush. This is a residential property,  we 
built our own home a decade ago. We grow our own fruit and vegetables. The blanket use by 
your council of the Landscape Conservation zoning just doesn't make any sense. Something like 
a Rural Zone would make more sense in our area.
So we do not want our property at 22 Lords Rd Pelverata put into the Landscape Conservation 
zone at all. You can forward our disapproval onto the Tasmanian Planning Commission. 

Regards

Allan Wright 
Angela Fraser 
22 Lords Rd Pelverata. 
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